
Important Dates for SOCCER 

 

Soccer Registrations – Typically available the first Friday in June and will be issued through the 

schools in our summer program booklet.  It will also be available on line. 

 

Soccer Registrations Due – Typically will be due back to the Recreation Dept. on or about the 

last Monday in July or the first Monday in August. 

 

Soccer Coaches Meeting – Typically will be held the third Tuesday in August. 

 

Soccer Uniform Pickup – Typically will be the last Monday in August. 

 

Soccer Practices – Typically will begin the first week of September. 

 

Soccer Games – Typically will begin the second or third week of September.  

 

Soccer Uniform Return – Typically will be due back the third Friday in October, although they 

may be returned anytime after the last game of the season.  If no one is available when returning 

your uniform, please drop it in the large black box located in front of Recreation Dept. 

 

 

Important Dates for BASKETBALL (everyone) 

 

Basketball Registrations – Typically available the last Friday in September or the first Friday in 

October and will be issued through the schools.  It will also be available on line. 

 

Basketball Registrations Due – Typically will be due back to the Recreation Dept. on or about 

the second Friday in October. 

 

 

Important Dates for BASKETBALL (2nd Grade & 5th/6th Grade) 

 

Basketball Coaches Meeting (2nd Grade & 5th/6th Grade) – Typically will be held the first 

Wednesday in November. 

 

Basketball Uniform Pickup (2nd Grade & 5th/6th Grade) – Typically will be held the first 

Monday in November. 

 

Basketball Practices (2nd Grade & 5th/6th Grade) – Typically will begin the first week of 

November. 

 

Basketball Games (2nd Grade & 5th/6th Grade) – Typically will begin the third week of 

November.  

 

Basketball Uniform Return (2nd Grade & 5th/6th Grade) – Typically will be due back the first 

Friday in January, although they may be returned anytime after the last game of the season.  If no 

one is available when returning your uniform, please place it through the mail slot located in the 

door at the Recreation Dept. 



Important Dates for BASKETBALL (3rd/4th Grade) 

 

Basketball Coaches Meeting (3rd & 4th Grade) – Typically will be held the last Tuesday in 

December. 

 

Basketball Uniform Pickup (3rd & 4th Grade) – Typically will be held the second Monday in 

January. 

 

Basketball Practices (3rd & 4th Grade) – Typically will begin the first week of January. 

 

Basketball Games (3rd & 4th Grade) – Typically will begin the third week of January.  

 

Basketball Uniform Return (3rd & 4th Grade) – Typically will be due back the second Friday in 

March, although they may be returned anytime after the last game of the season.  If no one is 

available when returning your uniform, please place it through the mail slot located in the door at 

the Recreation Dept. 

 

 

Important Dates for BASEBALL / SOFTBALL 

 

Baseball / Softball Registrations – Typically available the first Friday in March and will be 

issued through the schools.  It will also be available on line. 

 

Baseball / Softball Registrations Due – Typically will be due back to the Recreation Dept. on or 

about the fourth Friday in March. 

 

Baseball (T-Ball & Farm) Coaches Meeting – Typically will be held the second Tuesday in 

April. 

 

Baseball / Softball (Cal Ripken & 10U/12U) Coaches Meeting – Typically will be held the 

second Wednesday in April. 

 

Baseball (T-Ball & Farm) Uniform Pickup – Typically will be the last Monday in April. 

 

Baseball (Cal Ripken & 10U/12U) Uniform Pickup – Typically will be the last Tuesday in April. 

 

Baseball / Softball Practices – Typically will begin the third week of April. 

 

Baseball / Softball Games – Typically will begin the first week of May.  

 

Baseball / Softball Uniform Return – Typically will be due back the fourth Friday in June, 

although they may be returned anytime after the last game of the season.  If no one is available 

when returning your uniform, please place it through the mail slot located in the door at the 

Recreation Dept. 

 

 

 

 



Important Dates for SUMMER PROGRAMS 

 

Summer Program Booklets – Typically available the first Friday in June and will be issued 

through the schools.  It will also be available on line. 

 

Libby’s Pool – Typically opens the first Friday after the last day of school and closes the second 

or third Monday of August. 

 

Park Program – Typically starts the last Monday in June and ends the second Friday in August. 

 

Park Program Trips – Typically there is a trip every Wednesday during the Park Program season. 

 

Park Program Hikes – Typically there is a hike every Tuesday during the Park Program season. 

 

Swimming Lessons – Typically session one will run the second and third week in July and 

session two will run the last week of July and the first week in August. 

 

Fishing Derby – Typically will be held the first Saturday in June. 

 

Summer Concert Series – Typically runs every Tuesday night from 6:30-8:30pm starting mid 

June to early August. 

 

July 4th Celebration – Typically starts four days before July 4th and ends with a fireworks 

display that night. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


